Congratulations to the
Dollars for Scholars
Scholarship Winners 2020

Carole Donovan Trust Scholarship - $7,300
Hannah Cook
Katelyn Cook
Tori Hlas

Carole Donovan Trust Scholarship - $5,000
Lilly Parrott
Paige Bachelder
Andrew Steinback
Hannah Eichhorn
Ethan Allie

Orville & Jane Sayers Trust - $4,000
Emma Willett
Laura Toennies
Quinleigh Grimes
Jackie Derby
Amber Malfese
Macy Dodd

Father John Graham Scholarship - $2,500
Lilly Parrott

H.W. & Alberta Staffenbeal Trust - $2,000
Macy Dodd
Gabe Benton

Virginia Zamastil Trust - $2,000
Ethan Allie
Laura Toennies

Dollars for Scholars Scholarship - $500
Noah Bachelder
Lance Van Nevel



Desiree Widrick
Cailie Mumby
Alex Werth
Trevin Straight
Quinleigh Grimes
Pantera Ranberger
Hannah Eichhorn

Dollars for Scholars Scholarship - $1,000
Emma Willett
Jackie Derby

Art & Julia Riherd Scholarship - $1,000
Alex Werth

Dr. Donald & Florine Tippett - $2,500
Brenda Steinford

Claire Allee Memorial Scholarship - $1,000
Emma Willett
Pantera Ranberger
Lilly Parrott
Jackie Derby

Kipton Peterman Memorial Scholarship - $500
Ethan Allie

BP Women'’s Club - $400
Cailie Mumby

MidWest One Scholarship - $500
Lilly Parrott

Johnson Insurance - $1,000
Emma Johnson

BP Community Development - $500
Emma Johnson

Your Memories by Abbi - $250
Ethan Allie



Chelsea Bank Scholarship - $250
Ethan Allie

Oddfellow Lodge Scholarship - $250
Ethan Allie

Drahn Insurance - $200
Hannah Cook
Katelyn Cook

Pantera Ranberger

Hrabak/Neuhaus Funeral Services - $250
Paige Bachelder

BP Ambulance Scholarship - $300
Amber Malfese

BP Education Assn - $125
Macy Dodd
Lilly Parrott
Emma Johnson
Paige Bachelder
Desiree Widrick

BPHS Alma Mater Scholarship - $500
Brenda Steinford
Emma Johnson
Ethan Allie
Laura Toennies
Lilly Parrott
Tori Hlas

BPHS Music Boosters - $400
Jackie Derby
Paige Bachelder

Rotary (Wayne Conrad) - $600
Emma Johnson

Rotary (Kirkwood) - $600



Pantera Ranberger

Congratulations to all of the scholarship winners!

Dollars for Scholars gives over $100,000 in scholarships to Belle Plaine High School
seniors each year. If you are interested in creating a trust to give a scholarship in
memory of someone, please contact any of the board members listed below:
Leah Mast — President
Eldon Zumbach — Vice President
Barb Garling — Treasurer
Jackie Toennies — Secretary
Jon Garling
Jessica Stamp
Abbi Garling
Todd Shaull

Congrautlations to the Class of 2020!!



